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Dear Planning Inspector,

I reiterate my strong objection to any proposed tunnel through the historic and unique
Stonehenge site. I find it hard to understand that the government 1s still proposing a
"revised" scheme when the judge has ruled against the Governments proposal. A very
experienced engineer gave advice to the Government that a tunnel should not be
constructed due to the steep slope from the stones down to the A303 which would always
cause severe flooding of a tunnel during heavy rainfall. The likelihood of more heavy
rainfall in the future has been confirmed by scientists who have studied the effects of
Climate Change.

Also the public need to be aware that if a tunnel were constructed, Stonehenge will lose it's
World Heritage Status, which would be an international archaeological catastrophe.

Best wishes,

Lisa Otter—Bani

Campaign to Protect Rural England (CPRE) member (Wilts)





